



Dear Parents and Carers,

Red Nose Day 21st March 2025

On Friday 21st March 2025, Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School will join thousands of schools up and down the country to do something funny for money for Red Nose Day.

This year, Comic Relief hits the big 4-0 and they're asking the nation to join the party and go big, give big and feel good! When we all do a little something funny for money, big, beautiful change happens. A donation to Comic Relief this Red Nose Day will support projects that help children be happier, families stronger, women safer, communities prouder and millions of lives fairer.

This year, we are inviting the children to wear their favourite fancy dress costume to school; the sillier, the better!

We know there's a lot going on right now and for many people things are really tough but if you can donate, every penny will add up to a life-changing difference.

You can donate by via JustGiving here.

Thank you for your continued support and we can't wait to see some funny fancy dress on the 21st March!

Yours faithfully,

The Senior Leadership Team

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543 Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)



















